July 19th, 2017

To our stakeholders:

We are well aware of the importance of the annual COP (Communication on
Progress) submission, which sums up all of our initiatives regarding
anticorruption, labor, environment, and human rights, as a way to communicate
our initiatives and better practices to our stakeholders.

We wish to align our COP to our annual reporting cycle, as we firmly believe an
adjustment of the COP submission will benefit all of our stakeholders, by having a
reporting period when the whole year is over. We herby ask for a date adjustment
to February 16, 2018.

Kind regards,

Lic. Carlo lsraéﬁ.;ezma Esparza
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